
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

A very warm welcome back to all students, staff and families at the start of our new school term.  

We have begun the year with our highest number of students on roll in September ever in the school’s history. I 

am particularly pleased to see that students have made such a positive return to their subject options. 

A reminder that Monday 23rd September as one of our published teacher training days and so school is closed 

to students. The school will reopen on Tuesday 24th September.   

We would like to take this opportunity to formally invite you to a Parents’ Evening with a difference for Year 10 

and 11 students on Thursday 03rd October 2024, between 3.30 pm and 6.00 pm in the dining room. It is a 

pleasure for us to continue running these evenings again now that Coronavirus restrictions have eased in recent 

years; they are very special and friendly community events and a huge part of our “Safe, Ready, Respectful” 

ethos.  

We will be serving free “chip shop style” fish and chips for all parents/carers and students and their families, and 

with all of our staff present, you will be able to discuss how your child is faring in school life at the beginning of 

the Summer Term. We will also ensure that there is a vegetarian option and “non-fish” chip shop style options 

on offer to eat.   

The evening will provide the opportunity for you to check on your child’s academic progress in all subjects and 

will also give you the chance to talk to your child’s tutor about how he/ she is finding life at The Edge generally.   

We know that students whose parents/carers are actively involved in their education make better academic and 

social progress than those who are not supported.  It is with this in mind that we invite you to this important 

event.  

Yours faithfully,  

 

  

 

 

Adam Smith  

Principal 
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